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Week 6 , Term 3 2024 

Elizabeth Vale School 

NEWSLETTER 

Wednesday 4th 

September 

 

Wear it Pink Day 

For both staff and 

students 

@elizvaleps 

EVS Community 

Connections 

Playgroup is a space for parents  and caregivers to come together each week 

with their babies, toddlers and pre-schoolers (aged 0-5 years) for interaction 

and fun. 

At our playgroup we learn how to share through play, discover how to get 

along with other children, learn and develop new skills, listen to music and 

stories, improve their abilities to solve problems, explore through play with 

water and sand, explore through painting and trying different kinds of art and 

craft, and have fun playing outdoors.  

Each term we plan a fun and exciting timetable for the children and families to 

engage in.   

 

Week 1  Fine motor   

Week 2  Art and craft   

Week 3  No Playgroup   

Week 4  Sensory play   

Week 5  Gross motor- big games   

Week 6  Construction- fine motor   

Week 7  Messy play   

Week 8  Dress up day   

Week 9  Large outdoor games   

Week 10  No playgroup  

News from  Ms Nykita  



  Cooking with Chef Jess 

Students made fantastic fruit crumble and 

sausages rolls over the last week, linking our 

kitchen learning with the compost cycle. 

 

The decomposed food waste fed to worms 

to create worm ‘tea’ which we use to fertilize 

the soil in our garden to help the plants 

thrive. 

 

Please enjoy and use these recipes with your 

families. 



 

Book Week 2024 Poem 

Community and School Noticeboard 

 



 

 

Service Providers 

Welcome to the Vale 

 

Parking at School Pick up  

Alliyha 

Aaliyah-May 

Dekland  

Tre 

Lucia-Rose 

Arlo 

 

Wednesday 4th September-Wear It Pink Day for both staff and students.  If you are able 

to, bring along a gold coin donation to go towards Breast Cancer Research. 

Wednesday 18th September– Room 2, 3, 4 & 5 excursion 

Friday 20th September-Assembly 

Friday 27th September– Last day of Term 3 

Monday 14th October-First day of Term 4 

Diary Dates 

Please take note of being extra cautious around our school when picking up 

your children. We have recently seen unsafe driving at this time. Make sure 

you allow enough time to park a bit further away and walk to the school to 

avoid so much traffic congestion. 

Elizabeth Vale School is not in the position to provide a space for external 

service providers on-site. This is due to the sheer number of students 

requiring sessions from providers such as yourself, the workload involved 

with the organisation and space constraints. 

This decision has been ratified by the Governing Council. 

Thank you for your ongoing support for our families and children. 


